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PRESS RELEASE 

OJK SUMMONS RUPIAH CEPAT, REAFFIRMS 

ONLINE LENDING CONSUMER PROTECTION COMMITMENT 

 

 

Jakarta, May 21, 2025. Indonesia Financial Services Authority (OJK) affirmed that 

consumer protection is an utmost priority in the financial services sector, including 

financial technology (fintech) peer-to-peer lending/online lending. 

As a respond to the mass media and social media coverage on public’s complaint of 

sudden additional funds in PT Kredit Utama Fintech Indonesia or Rupiah Cepat’s 

application without any loan applications, OJK has: 

1. Received public complaints on this matter; 

2. Summoned and requested clarification from Rupiah Cepat as a Fintech P2P 

Lending Operator; 

3. Asked Rupiah Cepat to: 

a. Further investigate the alleged violations and report to OJK; 

b. Respond to the consumer complaints in accordance with the regulations 

OJK reminds everyone to practice discretion in receiving loan offers from any parties and 

to protect passwords and one-time password (OTP), minimizing irresponsible usage or 

misuse of personal data. 

Indications of violations can be reported to Kontak OJK 157 (Dial Number) or +62 81-

157-157-157 (WhatsApp) or the Consumer Protection Portal App APPK. 
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Acting Head of Financial Literacy, Inclusion, and Communication Dept. – M. Ismail 

Riyadi 
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